
SOLANO COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
GOVERNING BOARD 

 
Notice of Meeting Cancellation 

 
Board Retreat of the Governing Board, Solano Community College District  
________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Board Retreat, scheduled for Saturday, June 6th, will no longer take place.  The 
next regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Trustees will take place on 
Wednesday, June 17th at 6:30 pm.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Superintendent-President of Solano Community College District and 
Executive Coordinator for Superintendent-President and the Governing Board 
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